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Tickets for the Mark Bates Ltd Senior National Championships will go on sale early next year – and our members
can qualify for an exclusive Early Bird Discount.

The Championships returns to the David Ross Sports Village in Nottingham, from Friday 25th March to Sunday
27th March and tickets are due to go on sale on Monday January 10th.

The prices are below, with the Early Bird Discount providing 20% off to our members if they buy before January
24th.

Keep an eye on our website and our weekly Over the Net newsletter in the new year for the latest information
about ticketing and other details about the event.



Our flagship event, the Mark Bates Ltd Senior Nationals will feature the elite players in England competing in
men’s and women’s singles and doubles and mixed doubles, plus para and under-21 singles events.

The top 16 players in the rankings will be joined by 14 men and 14 women who come through the Qualifying
Tournament in January, plus two wildcards.
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